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Steve Miller, the managing partner of the Chicago office, was quoted in the article “NLRB Ruling

Provides More Flexibility for Employer Handbook Policies” on the SHRM website. He weighed in on

the NRLB’s decision to return to more employer-friendly standards.

Steve said, the new standard provides a common-sense approach in terms of how to evaluate

whether work rules impact employee rights under the NLRA" He noted that it remains to be seen

how the standard will be applied to specific circumstances.

To read the full article, visit SHRM.org
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